
From: McMahon, Loreen
Sent: 9/28/2010 2:56:49 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: Miller, Karen (karen.miller@cpuc.ca.gov); Enis, Phillip (phillip.enis@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Conference Call on San Bruno

To:

Brian,

We would like to schedule a conference call with you to discuss a process for coordinating and 
elevating contacts PUC receives in regard to the San Bruno gas explosion. Would you have any time 
available this Thursday? How about 10am?

Thanks,

Loreen

Loreen R. McMahon

Director, Consumer Service and Information Division

CA Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave, SF, CA 94102

(415) 703-1066
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